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Richmond- Dr. Antionette V. Irving, Sheriff, and the Richmond City Sheriff’s Office are 

partnering with various agencies for our monthly Community Safety and Wellness with Food 

Distribution event on Saturday, December 21st, located at 1701 Fairfield Way. This will be held 

from 9-11 or until supplies last. We strongly encourage everyone to take advantage of this 

meaningful opportunity as inflation seems to have affected us all.  

 

We provide a safe drive-thru service so the community can receive their food. We also offer a 

safe space for our walk-up-receiving participants. Each person will be given several types of 

meats, vegetables, and canned goods that can last a family up to two weeks.  

 

Sheriff Irving said, “Any time we can be a resource to the community, we want to do that. We 

want to ensure that healthy meals are on the table for those that desire one.” 
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